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Attentionr Paul Hanlon, Senior Planning Officer-Manager

File-number 08-5-066F

Paul,

Thank you for taking this project to council for the administration to extend our application for
subdivision approval for a final year, We have had our engineer Mark Merkowsky finish the details of
engineering plans and they are ready for your departments to make any changes and recommendations.

We understand that we will need to enter into a development agreement with the county this next year
and that no further extensions will be granted after this final extension,

Please contact me at
questions you may have.

or our engineer Mark

Once again thank you for your efforts and we hope for a favorable response from Council.
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